{Date}

Dear {Teacher or Principal},

The father/mother of __________________________________ is being deployed with his/her military Unit and will be gone for an undetermined amount of time.  I make you aware of this because you may notice some behavioral, emotional, or academic changes.  

 __________________ may act out, be more/less active, or withdraw from friends and activities he/she once enjoyed.  Emotionally he/she may be angry, sad, or anxious or may be hiding that anything is bothering him/her.  Academically, he/she may find it difficult to concentrate. 

If you notice any of these things, please do what you can to support my son/daughter and keep me informed.  Please alert the school counselor and nurse of this situation as well as their support may also be needed.  
There are many resources to support educators that teach military children. If you need ideas, or information about the military, deployment cycles, or any other topic please either contact me or our local School Liaison Officer _______________________ who can be reached at  ________________________ 

Thank you in advance for the many ways your tender care and attention will help my son/daughter cope throughout this very stressful period.

Sincerely,

Parent Signature and phone number

